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[ PPA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 57-2000,
December 20, 2000 ]

NFA LETTER CIRCULAR NO. AO-00-11-001 RE: REVOCATION OF
LETTER CIRCULAR ON SHIPPING PERMIT

Effective immediately, shipping permit shall no longer be required in the transport of
rice and/or corn and/or their by-products in pursuance to the attached Letter
Circular No. AO-00-11-001 of the National Food Authority, and the 04 December
2000 letter from Mr. Domingo F. Panganiban, Acting NFA Administrator.




For compliance.



Adopted: 20 Dec. 2000

 


(SGD.) JUAN O. PEÑA

General Manager
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